
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Rocklin Oversight Board of the Successor Agency to the Redevelopment Agency of the 
City of Rocklin will hold a public meeting in the City of Rocklin Council Chambers at the Rocklin City Hall, 3970 Rocklin 
Road, Rocklin, beginning at 4:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, on Monday, June 4, 2018 to 
consider the following:  

 
• A revised purchase and sale agreement for the sale of real property located at 5255 Pacific Street, APN 

010-170-026 (Big Gun Site).  
• The sale of real property identified as Placer County Assessor’s Parcel Numbers 010-121-001, 010-121-

002, 010-121-004, and 010-121-005 (Property bordered by Pacific, Oak, and Pine Streets). 
• The sale of real property located on Railroad Avenue between Oak and Pine Streets (Railroad 

Property).   
 
At the meeting the testimony of all interested persons for or against the proposed sale of the identified real property 
will be heard.  Interested persons may submit written comments addressed to the City Clerk, 3970 Rocklin Road, Rocklin, 
California, 95677, prior to the meeting.   
 
Court challenges to any public hearing may be limited to only those issues which are raised at the public meeting 
described in this notice or in written correspondence delivered to the City Clerk at or prior to the public hearing.   
 
The location of the public meeting is fully accessible to mobility impaired individuals.  In compliance with the Americans 
with Disabilities Act, the City of Rocklin encourages those with disabilities to participate fully in the public hearing 
process.  If you have special needs in order to allow you to attend or participate in this public hearing process, please 
contact our office at 916-625-5160 well in advance of the public hearing or program you wish to attend so that we may 
make every reasonable effort to accommodate you. 
 
 
 


